
Messages: 

- Please let us know if you have not received your confirmed time for Parents Evening next Thursday, 13th

February.
- If there are any visuals you are interested in, to have at home, please let us know and we can help with this as 

well as have some examples to show at parents evening. 
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Wishing you a fantastic weekend!

Friday 7th February 

2025

As part of our Wow! Topic, this week we have looked at different artists and
different media in art. We’ve done collage when looking at Henri Matisse, art
from the abandoned with Kurt Schwitters and painting techniques with
Jackson Pollock!

Head Teacher Awards
Austin for fantastic RWI Sounds work!

Logan for brilliant listening in PE.  
Helpful Award: 

Rosie P for great helping to tidy up with the dust pan and 
brush.    

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Matching numerals with puzzles.
❖ Experiencing Fred Talk as we do our RWI sounds.
❖ Labelling if something is heavy or light.
❖ Using sensory resources to act-out stories.
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